June 25, 2009

City of Pomona '

Lily Gonzalez- Housing Loan Coordinator
505 8. Garey Ave.

Pomona, Ca. 91766

Dear Ms. Lily Gonzalez:

We wanted to take the time fo thank you and the City of Pomona for making our dreams
come true. Our whole lives we’ve dreamed of being homeowners but never thought that
it would ever be a reality. It is only through your hard work and the assistance of the City
of Pomona’s First Time Buyer Program thit our dréam is now a reality.

The process was smooth and the class we took to get a better understanding of the
responsibility of homeownership was worth their weight in gold. We really feel like we

have benefited from the whole experience and just feel so fortunate to have been helped
by you and the City of Pomona.

Again, thank you and the City of Pomona for ma}dng the American Dream of
Homeownership a reality for our family.

David and Mary Gonzales




